
 

 

 

South Plains Association of Governments 

Request for Proposals – Broadband Planning Project 

The South Plains Association of Governments (SPAG) is seeking qualified candidates to submit 
their methodology and costs to assist in the development of a strategic broadband plan for a portion 
of the SPAG region. SPAG will select a candidate to a provide a critical review/assessment of 
current broadband needs and infrastructure of the business and education community within the 
counties of Hale, Hockley, and Terry.   
 
To obtain the Request for Proposal (RFP), please email regional@spag.org or contact Chelsey 
Baldivia at (806) 762-8721. Please submit proposals electronically to Chelsey Baldivia, Program 
Coordinator, at regional@spag.org. The deadline for submission of proposals is Friday, 
November 15, 2024 by 10:00 AM CST. Responding firms will submit a proposal package 
containing all proposal submission requirements as indicated in the Request for Proposal.  
 
The proposals will be opened and reviewed Friday, November 15, 2024 at 11:00 AM CST at the 
South Plains Association of Governments, 1323 58th Street, Lubbock, TX 79412. If you have 
questions regarding this RFP, please contact Chelsey Baldivia by email at regional@spag.org or 
by phone at (806) 762-8721. 
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